Report to the Union of National Defence Employees (UNDE) National Executive (NE) for the Standing Bylaws Committee (SBC)

Spring 2019

We have 2 reporting periods for this meeting, Oct-Dec and Jan-Mar relating to the UNDE Harassment Policy. Submitted reports are as follows:

Oct-Dec – BC, Alb/N, Que, CSE, NPF – no incidents were reported
Jan-Mar – BC, NS, NB/NL, Man/Sask, Que, Ont, CSE, - no incidents were reported
This committee was held over following the UNDE Local Presidents (LP) conference so that we may continue our work reviewing previous carried convention business to ensure that our National Bylaws reflect these changes by the Membership. This continues as a work in progress.
Respectfully submitted by T. Mark Miller Vice President for British Columbia (VP/BC) and committee chair
